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March 31, 2009

Re: Rick Barker

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is written in support of Rick Barker, an applicant for your pharmaceutical products sales division.

I have known the applicant for several years and can strongly support his candidacy.  He has demonstrated a high degree of product knowledge and application of that knowledge in his product promotion.  Specifically, he has sold Niaspan in the past, a product that requires a scientific basis of disease state and a working knowledge of lipidology.

He has always been well received by me and my colleagues.  He is respectful, forceful with assertion but not aggression, amiable, and hard working.

He is a stable candidate with background strong in family values.  

It is my opinion that he would be an excellent choice for a position with similar needs for product sales.

I can recommend him without hesitation.

Sincerely,

Ira Pearlstine, MD

Ira S Pearlstine, MD








